Good afternoon everyone. We are four weeks into our new school year and I can't believe where the time has gone!

It was lovely to see so many of our parents at the Meet the Teacher meetings on Wednesday. There will be more opportunities over the year to come into school and share the great things your children are doing - please keep checking the newsletter.

On Thursday, we celebrated our start of the year Mass with Fr Paul. Well done to our GIFT Team for leading us in our liturgy.

Have a great weekend



## **Open Afternoon**

We have an Open Afternoon coming up at St Edmund's on Tuesday 7th October. This is for parents who have children starting school next September or the September afterwards. Please pass this on to anyone you know who may be looking for a school place.







## **Dates coming up...**29th: Sacramental Programme Parents

29th: Sacramental Programme Parents meeting for Year 3 (3.45pm at St Edmund's School & 6.30pm at St Patrick's Church)
7th Oct: Open Afternoon (1.30pm)
10th & 17th: Rosary at 8.30am

## October - Month of the Rosary



October is a month dedicated to the Rosary. On Friday 10th and Friday 17th October, we will be praying the Rosary before school at 8.30am, in the Book Den. Families are invited to join us as we pray together.

## Girls Football Tournament

Report by Nihat & Serena (Y6)

We played three games on Monday and we won one, drew one and tied one. It was hard, so we needed to focus on the game. Phoebe scored all of our goals. Our team had an amazing time, with no arguments or incidents during our six-minute matches.

Polite Notice: Please help us to keep our school premises safe by closing the front entrance gate when entering and leaving school. Upon arrival, please use the buzzer to speak to the admin team who will allow you to enter. Thank you for your continued support.



Our Girls Football team at the tournament at MCA on Monday